[image: image1.png]European NGO Alliance
bY / \‘ S ( ) for Child Safety Online














21 January 2010 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

The European NGO Alliance for Child Safety Online (eNACSO) welcomes this opportunity to comment on the proposed measures to enhance ICANN’s registrar accreditation evaluation process. eNACSO’s comments will focus on children’s rights online. We welcome the proposed changes and additions to the registrant application process. The role of domain name Registrars is crucial to the process of maintaining the domain name system. 
If unsuitable persons or persons who are willing to act as a front for unsuitable persons are able to become Registrars it compromises the integrity of the domain name system, making it more likely that web sites can be established and used for criminal purposes. 
This also suggests to the wider world that the administration of such a crucial part of how the web works has been entrusted to persons who are either incapable of or indifferent towards combating criminal behaviour online. This is very likely to encourage some governments to want to intervene to remove responsibility for administering the Registrar application processes from any and all private entities.

 

The record of abuse of the domain name system by criminal organizations or criminal individuals who have sold or promoted child abuse images is not acceptable. It ought to have been anticipated and avoided, or once recognised corrected earlier. There seems little doubt that unsuitable persons or organizations have knowingly colluded in this state of affairs by becoming Registrars and allowing or turning a blind eye to criminal misuse which they could and should have halted.

 

We view the proposed changes to the Registrar application processes as helping to reduce the possibility of this type of abuse occurring in the future and to that extent we welcome them most warmly.

Yours sincerely,
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Naureen Khan

Chair, eNACSO

The European NGO Alliance for Child Safety Online is a network consisting of Children’s rights NGOs  
from across the EU working for a safer online environment for children. 
eNACSO Secretariat c/o Save the Children Denmark, Rosenørns Allé 12, DK 1634 Copenhagen V. Denmark
http://www.enacso.eu
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